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We have been creating our own advert wreath ready for Christmas. We have 

looked at the different candles and what they represent. We have been 

thinking about how we can show hope, peace, joy, and love in school, at 

home and in our local communities.  

 

 

Hedgehogs - Have been looking at their new text 
‘Astro girl’. This book gives lots of information about 

space and who the first people were into space.  

Foxes  - Have been continuing counting in different 
steps forwards and this week the added challenge of 

backwards.  

Squirrels - Have continued their learning on the Trinity in UBW. They have 
made Trinity bracelets and talked about the meaning. 

Badgers - Have been enjoying their computing learning with Mr Moore. They 
have been looking at google searches and how these are ranked.  

 

 



 

Car Park 

Drop off and picks up will remain as they have done with 

A -  K  at 8:30 Pick at 3:15 and L-Z at 8:45 and 3:30pm. 
Please do try and stick to your slot. The gate in the morn-

ing will close at 8:50am. 

Mondays are still a very sticky 
day due to events in the village 
hall. I appreciate your patience 
and understanding at the very 

busy times.  

 

 

Road Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

If you are interested please go to the information on the link below 

: https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?
record=9269 

Attendance reminder 

We have just completed our three week check. Many of the children’s attendance 

have increased. A massive thank you to the children and the adults in making this 

happen.  

If your child cannot be at school please do contact the of-

fice via phone or email to let us know. It is important that 

we know where children are at all times. This is part of 

our safeguarding systems that we have in place.  

This week’s whole school attendance is: 88.8% 

Last week’s whole school attendance was: 91.7% 

https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269
https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269


 

 Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Bani 

Foxes— Alana 

Squirrels— Frankie 

Badgers — Ben 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Eden, George Y, Oliver P, Frankie, Evie and Ivan 

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Carter 

Foxes— Liana 

Squirrels— Ronny 

Badgers— Ethan 



Future Dates: 

1st December—Chocolate bingo 

13th December—Badger class going to sing at Ledian Gardens—more 
information to follow 

13th December—Nativity—more information to follow 

14th December—Christmas Lunch 

14th December—last day of Term 2 

15th December—Inset Day 

2nd January—Term 3 starts—children return to school 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Fri-
day at 8:50 for celebration worship.  The Year R children who we 
feel are ready are now joining the whole school for Worship.  
Please speak to Mrs Butterfield to find out .  We would love to see 
as many parents as possible on a Friday morning for worship. 

   

PE days 

 
Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday 

Foxes— Tuesday and Thursday 

Squirrels - Tuesday and Thursday 

Badgers - Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  

A great big thank you for all your support 

and donations.  You are all amazing!  We 

raised £146.32 for Children in Need and 

the final total from the sponsored walk is 

£659, which we will split between our 3 

charities for the year. 


